PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE MEETING

APRIL 5, 2017
6:00 p.m.

CENTERVILLE FIRE STATION








Public Comment





Report from Craig Crocker, Water Superintendent


FY18 Budget Updates





Report from Michael Winn, Fire Dept.


New Ambulance in Service


Contract agreed with Local 59


Budget approved by Fire Commissioners


Dive Truck back in service





Report from Judy Sprague, Prudential


Review Warrant Book/Spreadsheet


Cover Pictures


Final Prudential Budget 


Glacial (?)








Discussion and Approval of Minutes





Date of Next Meeting –  April or Info Meeting ?





Public Comment











THE PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE MAY GO INTO EXECUTIVE SESSION WITHOUT PREVIOUS NOTICE.








